
 

 

Date: 08/10/2024 
 
The General Manager, Listing Department, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 538268 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Reply to the query regarding corporate announcement made to the exchanges on 
October 04, 2024 
 
We draw your kind attention to the attached NSE penalty notice, the experts of which are 
produced below: 
 

 
Since the amount involved is not considered as a material event and also it is the direction of 
the Exchange (NSE) that the matter be placed before the Board of Directors. Accordingly, the 
matter was placed before the Board of Directors at their meeting held on 04-10-2024 and the 
comments of the Board were informed to the Exchanges.  
 
The NSE penalty letter is herewith attached for your record. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Wonderla Holidays Limited  
 
 
Srinivasulu Raju Y 
Company Secretary  
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